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Investing in our schools

The NSW Government is investing $7 billion over 
the next four years, continuing its program to 
deliver more than 200 new and upgraded schools to 
support communities across NSW.  This is the largest 
investment in public education infrastructure in the 
history of NSW.

The NSW Department of Education is committed 
to delivering new and upgraded schools for 
communities across NSW. The delivery of these 
important projects is essential to the future learning 
needs of our students and supports growth in the 
local economy.

Project overview

A project is underway to upgrade Dapto Public 
School to help meet future enrolment growth in the 
local area. 

The project will deliver:

 ■ 20 innovative learning spaces
 ■ practical activity spaces
 ■ an extension to the existing library and 

administration facilities
 ■ minor refurbishment to the canteen.

All temporary demountable buildings will be 
removed at the completion of the project.

Progress summary

The minor upgrade to the canteen has been 
completed and was occupied prior to Term 1 2021. 

The extension works to the library and administration 
buildings are well advanced and are planned to be 
ready to use by Day 1 Term 2.

The remainder of the major works are progressing 
well and are on track to be completed by late 2021, 
weather dependant.

We will start to remove the demountable classrooms 
at the end of the project, when the new buildings 
are occupied. The carpark works will start following 
the demountable removals and is scheduled to be 
completed late 2021.

Next steps

Throughout March 2021, works at Dapto Public 
School will include: 

 ■ extension works to the Administration and Library 
buildings

 ■ major concrete pours and structural works on the 
new learning base building. 

These activities will include concrete pumps and 
increased truck movement in and out of the site, 
which will be managed by traffic control. 

Dust mitigation measures will be put in place.

Structural steel and brick works will begin on site in 
April. These works will require cranes to enter the 
project site and we will notify the community in 
advance.
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